
What a year it has been!

It's been an amazing year, full of good food, friends, outdoor exploration,

community gatherings, and big strides to get greener and to go big with the

All Seasons Barn. We hope that you've gotten to enjoy the farm in 2019 and

we're so excited to share 2020 with you, too!

We hope that you'll help support the farm as the year comes to a close and
as we all get together to enjoy time with family and friends. We couldn't do

all the amazing things that we are able to do without our amazing "farm
family" of volunteers and donors. Thank you, from the bottom of our

hearts!

- The Wright-Locke Farm Team

Donate to Support Farm Programs

Family Goat Walks

Join us for a series of
winter walks with our
goats. On the walks,

you'll have the
opportunity to pet the

goats and walk
alongside them as they
search for food! After
our walk of about an
hour, we will warm up
with hot chocolate in

the Farm Stand! 

This family event is
great for all participants

over the age of 5.
Children must be

Our Chickens Need Your Help!

Did you know that the WLF chickens are, in large part,
taken care of by volunteers? We could use your help to
keep our flock happy and healthy over the winter and

spring!

Help our "chicken chore" volunteer group perform daily

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YA-F_d0S9WDb0AD8Q5WiJ2vhgrkqnuo5A4k44BsrmIh3KY5oh8aK46eRWaDgBX2zgnnKv0_q5HkCeqaf_5_jG00amSxB5x7533DybdkS-b3TwDjFGypwr6uAYJykbtwd5EQCp6IkZ-qkm1Mhyj2xzic=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YAFhYODX6IPM8nm8kUY4OloJM-AHc-Ynkj4aKyqNgmttqpkD9RSeNmvAtCR60W6O6xcvm6qh6MgfqI4Xb5rG2DQMPN64-VIOqvDElLsnwWTvAXvHDDuSP7a44Nake5x0b2vYfqVXuZhEGc7CXzucmSWy0TC9sQIcxlAqRl2IMMj15ytqHQP8PAbjCbGRkWMURXf9wGVhYKUpRgvgDzCfr2u1tvWIvLf8HTdOyklOpN8Zn6aZhDIR_pKAdiQqlNEQx3AVduAZIiwI5HgiMzUJzh68BblgDgLmz1PGy4154b0cKPHEikzn-CGUVrtLtPj4p_BSiray10dI&c=&ch=


accompanied by a
caregiver. $7 per

person.

Saturday, January 4, 10
- 11:30 AM 
(SOLD OUT)

Saturday, February 1,
10 - 11:30 AM

Saturday, March 7, 10 -
11:30 AM

Register Here

Farm Stand Goes
To Honor Box
System - Fresh
Eggs Available

As many of you
remember from seasons

past, we still sell our
farm fresh eggs in the

winter time (the
chickens don't stop

laying!). We will open
up the Farm Stand on

Wednesdays and
Saturdays at 9AM. 

We use an honor box
system during the

winter, so please bring
cash or check to

deposit in the box. A
half dozen carton of

eggs costs $3.

Farm Wish List

Last week we found this
note in the goat

pen...we think the
Goats may be on the

naughty list this
year...so we're not sure
if Santa will be able to
grant THEIR wishes. 

But if YOU have a
minivan (we have

actually acquired a
snowblower since we
found the note!) that

you're thinking of
upgrading and would like
to donate your old one
to the farm, we would
really appreciate the
replacement vehicle -

ours is on its last legs! 

Please email 
info@wlfarm.org
with pictures and a

description of your van
if you wish to donate. 

tasks for our flock: bring food and water; collect, clean,
and tally eggs; and more. This is a great way for young
people and families to get involved as these chores can

be done at your own pace with flexible timing and
morning, evening, and weekend slots available.

Volunteers must complete a 30-40-minute training
session before signing up for chores. We expect that

volunteers will commit to signing up for chores at least
3x a month for the winter/early-spring season.

Sign-up for a training session here:

Wednesday Dec. 18th 10 - 10:45am

Wednesday Dec. 18th 2:45 - 3:30pm

Friday Dec. 20th 12 - 12:45pm

Friday Dec. 20th 3 - 3:45pm

For questions, email Erika at farmed@wlfarm.org

Mending Workshop Series 
(Great Holiday Gift Idea, Too!)

January 11, February 8, March 14
9:30am - 12pm @ The Jenks Center

with instructor, Karen Bellacosa

Extend the life of your favorite clothes by learning how to
repair things yourself! It's satisfying, creatively

empowering, saves money and is very good for the
planet. Each workshop will start with instruction in a
couple of basic techniques to get you started and no

matter what your experience you can get expert advice
to give you the confidence to tackle your own projects

once you get home. 

Cost: $60 for the series of 3 or $20 per workshop.

For more information or to register,
click here. 

February Vacation Programs

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YA-F_d0S9WDbXh7Obmclx93uVwUDPxbexzptdpFrjtX5XemQ9LAYCULIHspnfu-WNR1gjBow2lp7wjFRYdeIfiM8O9FQt_SBadKSJSQ6UM2NlNBux3pamKjGDFJxMhGGkt3xT1bFpzcG6HQs_1Q1tQLFXBZ-Rv_ecZUwM-NtxfAuKH2hyKZKjlI_DazjAcAjbKRTmrYv4DQP3z9XE8udMFmOh_MjgQIvekqyqay6-kXdIh8b3qVgzh8q8f5EZ2KpLrq5RL_xz3pIwQJaOPARDAAs-MCSgOYpqmGPjAut6RmJ-Bq5230N4_L58u-kec0nW5JxjF_ktqLC6nKHEFGEwhs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YKIMwZYJ-aTChQAzSNhYiggAC7qzaPCHh8pbS0fcmrVbWJLkcG25-dFx4HSOKr6MP5w0LwKI52TwFqmas_ZbI0CU2MHdEm3sTdwjNjscVvh1DWi2ITWCz3xkbM3mcBEwqj2rCxsywQABowlMjccoA3vzs3gNC8tmFgyQth0CUhCQRQ0rSQyEcsFY7qPej8Urw6WUUc94HDC77uy_9dFQgS3PJ7OKI0Eh3gL0LZy_OmB0zoXTdX7FCr2Meyo-BEa6sBkwDmWz4-2IKAZcM5rKEl0nYjmG-ALL_i7mpHrMeJUMBJWS1UMFgsWhx4TvDiFd4w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YKIMwZYJ-aTChQAzSNhYiggAC7qzaPCHh8pbS0fcmrVbWJLkcG25-dFx4HSOKr6MP5w0LwKI52TwFqmas_ZbI0CU2MHdEm3sTdwjNjscVvh1DWi2ITWCz3xkbM3mcBEwqj2rCxsywQABowlMjccoA3vzs3gNC8tmFgyQth0CUhCQRQ0rSQyEcsFY7qPej8Urw6WUUc94HDC77uy_9dFQgS3PJ7OKI0Eh3gL0LZy_OmB0zoXTdX7FCr2Meyo-BEa6sBkwDmWz4-2IKAZcM5rKEl0nYjmG-ALL_i7mpHrMeJUMBJWS1UMFgsWhx4TvDiFd4w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YKIMwZYJ-aTCGRmMixfBY8wfC6fySxM1X2T0WbsQCe6oTQHKsQ2EDVNO5TbEQ2AkybFOShYh1T90wZvUpXzX7LXSLQLVjCBKdqKriFuvv-NpM5uMHg5bRw2DDUuzp7sFOqb-yXAMhy01QfTscFNoJ0cirKVUc4V6n8FnqyDFbePuCR-SgHFdAWJhrXbdSXfduoVTKKpPlJO90g841vdLw5Ww6TSwVCWdAUfqCSmvjCHxCa19ntRYhEtRhoz-sffO1xOyz2AxITP3nOHjYcHMssirFwPFlNIEdJ3D5uLbxkQBYw4YwPfqunsOr76EptrnWA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YKIMwZYJ-aTCGRmMixfBY8wfC6fySxM1X2T0WbsQCe6oTQHKsQ2EDVNO5TbEQ2AkybFOShYh1T90wZvUpXzX7LXSLQLVjCBKdqKriFuvv-NpM5uMHg5bRw2DDUuzp7sFOqb-yXAMhy01QfTscFNoJ0cirKVUc4V6n8FnqyDFbePuCR-SgHFdAWJhrXbdSXfduoVTKKpPlJO90g841vdLw5Ww6TSwVCWdAUfqCSmvjCHxCa19ntRYhEtRhoz-sffO1xOyz2AxITP3nOHjYcHMssirFwPFlNIEdJ3D5uLbxkQBYw4YwPfqunsOr76EptrnWA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YJg1cKJyR6qjjMKfGKLRV6yrq4mA1pakpB8i8BPY8-N2vnxGP1twAQI0fXFT2Scc-K59jGcWbOwjkFWqwVK2uJPH7YNW4-ZWFQRhpW95k-oEVoytsWKItevYnZ3MvW5FM9u7R0u8S7Rcc7xFc0U_ZDU6UuWpHfa7jHwQVKs8uFRVjYhYq2tWedLUdnnT92BunMVX6c2Gcwpv41o5ZZ85WVzpncWuqUBJwkoFiInTzg1BB8e8Tawq7heL9EO6AY307bLsYCtnBlLwbH3inXzemOg2PbHWaJEzcgAiQH_jvc-f9XoV5HdC7Rc=&c=&ch=


Forest School
Updates

You may have heard
already, but we are

excited say that we are
opening The Forest

School at Wright-Locke
Farm in September

2020!

The Forest School is for
children ages 3 - 6 and

is nature-immersive.
Small classes spend
their day entirely

outdoors, exploring and
learning in nature year-

round. 

Come learn more about
The Forest School at
one of our information
sessions held at the

Jenks Center! Choose
from two dates. RSVP

required. 

Wednesday, January
8th: 6:30 - 8:30pm

Thursday, January
9th: 7 - 8 PM

Winter CSA
Shares

Did you know that
Wright-Locke Farm

hosts 
Shared Harvest's
winter CSA pickups
once a month from

November to February?
If you want local

produce year-round,
Shared Harvest is a
great option. They

source from a variety of
local, organic farms and
vendors to bring you a

convenient and
delicious way to eat

local all winter. 

You can sign up for all
months, or just one or
two. You'll get two big

boxes of a variety of fall
and winter veggies with

the option to add on
specific veggies and
other local products

that you love the most
(think butter, eggs,
mushrooms, maple
syrup, sauerkrauts,
honey, and more).

The next pick-up will be
January 11th.

Join us for a three-day education program here at the
farm over February Vacation! During the course of the

program, we will explore various aspects of the farm and
surrounding woods and how they change seasonally. The

3rd - 5th grade group will also explore basic survival
skills for New England winters! 

This program runs 2/18 - 2/20 from 9 AM - 12 PM. 
Cost: $150

Register Here

Winter Reminders!

(Photo Courtesy of Mei Lin Barral)

1) The Farm is open to visitors during daylight
hours, so come by any day to play around in the snow,
take a hike, and enjoy the forests and farmlands with its

winter fashion.

2) Buddy Cat loves to follow you into the bathrooms,
Farm Stand, and occasionally your cars. Please double
check a building before you leave it (or your car before

you go) to make sure he's not stuck there. Also, he is an
outdoor cat and has access to warmth and food even

when he is outside, so don't worry, he's being cared for!

3) Make sure to lock up doors after your done with
farm chores (if you found them locked to begin with).

4) COMPOST: You are still welcome to bring your own
compost to the farm during the winter, but please note
that you will NOT be able to drive down to the compost
bays as the snow, ice, and mud make it impossible to

get back up the hill. You may drive into our main
driveway and walk your compost down to the center

bay to dump it there. Before dropping off your compost,
just make sure you've read our compost guidelines.

Home School Programs

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YA-F_d0S9WDbXsm8x_-bhce6bLY1KO0yeGY9FryCbd8hEQUygNIQbpP5_F09HcPvVOxjuaFP1gTumtIA4Kc2BEUZ-ApS8ZWd7sBh6neYnI6Ik7Z7rEX94U31T4Hbl-REClXxQWh-mU9pPOpcnX6BbRlLadnvVVwEfP-UTEgKcD7awhUhVtrBuF0DsgKrLCfU5I00G3fo3chWbOkvJ1VRBmZKY0WiCmI6morXOWw6NYEtATvCiIEcfeHjheFmLgR3wULLqa8Xga6MKff9OnqBHi8LcYlLxJfU-CAIP3kkyQSqzD5eRYBdbABs-p8J5kaJCg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YA-F_d0S9WDbKcfgmm3Fmmq-BY209nW2N4OxtGBBXTfNcbs3ziGWzohM1tfrKPF2dTLDedRwCL_zUuCK40pNlmz8B_e0-S6vRDXZCZWYhxDs1eMP4FizcMbwdlJBXx5Uc_R4RQgSDsAldZHvE9hfg0uhzoZM0eY1WHYrLCZA8JQ5zwbW7saT6SX7aewvEKclydRCmOyRXvi7Z6_rnr4J4AxxLtCi0YzFGj4mMNqF5TiYxtMWhxisZ7lQTR7ynVrdbO4TwDoeDYymCdN3y-YfvlUcyiBwi6vF2kqUHD2LpE6xBIrVP_wcHw_ZtbStvRiqXA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YKIMwZYJ-aTCUzlZBaLxuAwGXsI9O2d-7lGTYuyqB5-SSe_cMlLVgs1X4-PiYVJgbEae8NXUs1qdkU4n3mS-zaKGsBglBreAbwahocSeeTmSM5vvPoe6fRsfSOv4-skX_AcE_AYPMrWP07BJoHJ0LZivC8Px7rqrL1M9uaLoSffZGoujsOUFzho5QR0BqzXgCAg5778mTfeGzTCZv_gmLUYYgru6JjuOWImtVZTfbKdl4h8Jhjl0VHV9aoX4UGWpOgXuw145ZMPDcvvvB3Np10tqSC3MOh5LHCGFUS9TZJ8Ve-M-bivI9BjiU0JGdPe-ib7KSEWXyJ6UGOKIDDJanHA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YMZ98Mu6MWF-Qs9Tp_AvKKGrwhfrkmdCC54oputKVKHDXWSHtnaO27SxC0CpMviUAZ4AwsH_PcpX14D_Y5yAnOMqSM85bvjmlT2ei4VpnN1tTGc_rgTY_fSJtrIIfRDSm9EcYSMuGDqfC8oDJQrJKrhasjf-dWA4WkjFHwZEBkWBZE3vAHdyQNKSBklnz-yuhwCQJVNMVJD10apkfhsc6RThCNqCYjUaO6GtYyudkExD5ZP7lvc1eGx5DN17DYePNi6sxhaDPw-ZimlrpHr_Sh4hEKu4OV8uejNdPy2lpNoK_qcsOUWahkRMnzl7wCHrLg==&c=&ch=


Learn more and sign-
up here.

Updates on Youth
Program

Registration

We've been making
some changes to the

registration process for
youth programs -
nothing huge, but

please note that there
will no longer be an
"early registration

week". All registration
will go live to the public
at the same time later

this winter. 

Youth program
registration will most

likely open in February,
but we will keep you
posted about specific
dates as we get closer

to that timeframe.
Thank you for your
understanding and
please stay tuned!

(Photo Courtesy of Mei Lin Barral)

This Winter, we are offering a variety of opportunities for
your homeschooler to continue their education through
farm programs! Contact us to schedule a program listed
in our program offerings for your homeschool group.

Support your Farm

A beautiful winter scene at the Farm. Photo courtesy of Mei Lin
Barral.

---------------------------

Don't forget, you can also support Wright-Locke when you shop
online with Amazon Smile - they'll donate 0.5% of your

purchase to the Farm. Just make sure to access amazon
through https://smile.amazon.com/ and designate "Wright-

Locke Farm Conservancy, INC" as your nonprofit pick to make
your purchases count towards proceeds for the farm.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YIWviouMoOKpMobnYB36mrMW-PSXbqz6lW2kNmZQvOoBciLwt2Ht6BomDgCltSeUQeDIKooukCabhWLWHcOaBDbtn0IBEhOJSTh0u4wN5hdjEg-bWnZQP62r0Jt-hA-7THCBTp-zdaZFAH8drGL87SWQ_wYuIV3uLl-f4_9GNfajUCVLn9iV2HoOo13FZ-xSW44YJNWEKLZVD44M6Jqy1i7Af9tXE-plZETAkkQo9ujHtiqjoiaS2EvnPbV1DKKxBMhAQ-riLdTNXeMd6oSEDhs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YIWviouMoOKpMuzl6hh3p47tFKITmb7R-EhGyOQUcBrWYUXFDmszaFXP1AZkwOHS0SmWSW925Bu1vOh-R4dWXls905OYq3O3z7I_XTwh2Q4TwcXo5EyGY4KJWeFbeOZ2xsxajWkFUfJ3nwUPrOyI83ESLy4Yf-hQDuKXsHALGMqCC7MyOM23bQC5hEQxPWdMt9abcxUPDvMS0_v18rdRMwH9grzzYbtggTHdV5-xBqprBJMCkvwsGCeqQSAyU5Pu_DA7Kt678kwpL4IC25q7y7QQn-1v1UcfgCMr00M3AZxOGEB0dBrpjwTnkyIobjdoanzDy0Dn3TVoVBHnCiFXwSixE0L4-mYRxLHAgoG3vHatqQhpEPh6JI8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YAFhYODX6IPMYk4blCWY9Fz7rA3RjAvT1NBMXfA20NgEcGJVdaduCPWp0Bpfv7VPXJ3VHFgazqGvZMJOAZ3wBngAwpvmeB399-aTAbTAUTiZN9sqc4xbjxBugB_SYcGsJjhrVYeV0OK06x2rOxcDtAu1luof_rBrNVyR6BDjCnCI_MRM6Dfm8wMtKx4ZRFPRGNjn9Oo22TCCxCSbHXmVejbAk9oB17dIp38VxhOSKuV5WOqT2WM-D0KqjsWagTkOLj5YeNblnBiqXyJ3oSJaSCdM4wJQwfYF_PRBK2BRqrYLDZce38q42r68_PwEG6kgHjar9GYzNJd1w3r7uC1XH70=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NCVGreNTZh1nkO2HKcXwaIFAh3X84APWg4mlyye84KztJYHJ39m_YMd362cM42mHtH1N_O1sV7l6x1hkgZyvQxobMEiwHdNahqwxwAOfbOm3ZZokGb5q19Ntkbll9oPaIQoRaLFXBqpHBRoK0ckF0mXUdtDODIjfnhO3hl3h43V06z-MMRxiLw9Xh1D1TiLgkrUVlqJXkefUB-oBOw4SqlCbrCSqhAfAju5RbIDf1g2GR1nlpsAP5XBPY46nqbZo_n9RNGXsivA18NFz8giFMLRQiGcGU_ukBFyhGYkfrHUnhljoy6bns6RHRZg1Nb_3Q8DYjyCAjrU=&c=&ch=

